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June 6, 2024 
 
 
Honorable T.J. Shope 
President Pro Tempore 
1700 West Washington, Suite 212 
Phoenix, AZ 85007 
 
 

Re: Criminal Referral 
 
Dear Senator Shope: 
 

Thank you for your referral dated June 5, 2024, regarding Sunshine Residential Homes. The Criminal 
Division of the Attorney General’s Office is statutorily authorized to investigate the allegations and offenses 
outlined in your letter. To that end, the Attorney General’s Office will be opening an investigation.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nick Klingerman 
Chief Counsel 
Criminal Division  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


